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Dear Parents:

The senior boys® basketball team will be participating in two basketball tournaments this
year.

The first will be on Tuesday, Feb 20, 2018, at Brampton Christian Schoof, in Brampton. We
will be leaving the school at 7:00 a.m. sharp and will return by 4:30 p.m. We will be
travelling by school bus.

The second will be on Tuesday, March 27, 2018, at Durham Christian High School, in
Bowmanville. We will be leaving the school at 8:00 a.m. sharp and will return by 3:45 p.m.

Players should bring black shorts and red gym shirts to change into. The school will provide
the basketball shirts. They will need to bring a disposable lunch and plenty to drink.

Thank you.
Yours in His Service,
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MrN Ogborne

(Brampton & DCHS Senior Boys’ Basketball Tournaments)

I give permission to participate on Tuesday, February 20/18. |
I do not give permission to participate on Tuesday, February 20/18.

1 give permission to participate on Tuesday, March 27/18.

I do not give permission to participate on Tuesday, March 27/18.

I would like to attend the tournament, and will join the team on the bus

I would be willing to take pictures with the school’s camera. Yes No

Parent’s Signature Date




